Parnjit Singh

From: 25 February 2022 13:49 Sent: Planning Planning To: Cc: Helen Payne1

Re: Murphy's Yard development: planning application 2021/3225/P Subject:



Hello,

Please can you explain why the objection from the Friends of Kenwood sent on 20 February 2022 at 23h50 does not appear on the page of the responses to the above application?

Regards,

Helen Payne Membership Secretary Landscape Forum Development

On 2022-02-20 23:50,

- > Dear Planning Department,
- > Please find attached the Friends of Kenwood's objection to the above
- > application in its present form.
- > Kind regards,
- > Helen Payne
- > Membership Secretary
- > Landscape Forum
- > Development